
 

 

26th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

End of Term Fun Activities Day - 19th July 2024 – Years 7/8/9/10 

 

For the last day of summer term (19th July 2024), as a reward, we have planned a day of fun activities for all students.  

 

There will be school based activities such as sports, crafts, a local walk, cycling and other activities.  These will all be 

free of charge. 

 

There will also be 3 offsite trips on offer: 

 

Option 1 – Wildpark (capped at 50 places – drawn from lottery if oversubscribed) 

The whole day at Wildpark paintballing.  Returning prior to school bus departures.  More balls can be purchased on 

the day, see the website for details - £34. 

 

Option 2 – Shopping and lunch at Meadowhall in Sheffield 

Transport to Meadowhall from school.  Return to bus bay before school buses leave - £9.00. 

 

Option 3 – Alton Towers 

Spend the day at Alton Towers, bring a packed lunch or buy lunch there.  The bus will return at the end of the school 

day - £35.50. 

 

If you have a Merlin pass then you will need to pay the full amount via ParentPay and once proof of a pass is shown, 

QEGS will refund the ticket element to parents.  Therefore, paying for the transport only.  The transport element is 

£6 – Alton Towers have said that the students will need to pre-book for that day to attend for the day.  Students will 

need to have their season pass with them on the day, this will be checked before boarding the bus. 

 

Options 2 and 3 should have plenty of capacity.  If trips are oversubscribed, then a lottery draw for places will take 

place.  

 

If any parent/carer requires financial support with the offsite trips, please contact starkiek@qegs.email we are more 

than happy to support.  ParentPay will open from Wednesday 26th June at 15:30 for the offsite trips.  The deadline 

for making this payment is Friday 5th July 2024.  If you have problems making payment via ParentPay, you should 

contact finance@qegs.email as soon as possible. 

 

For onsite activities, no action is required.  The details and sign up procedures will follow shortly.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr C Flynn  

Senior Leader (seconded) 
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